
Daily Announcements for Friday, April 21, 2017 – A day 

Holicong Music:  8th Grade choir rehearses today from 2:45-4:00 in the auditorium.  Please be 

sure to turn in excuse forms if you can’t attend.  Robe choir rehearses today from 4:00-5:15. 

Robe members if you can’t stay for rehearsal today but will be attending a cappella festival 

tomorrow, you can stop by the choir room today to get your t-shirt.  If you don’t grab your shirt 

today, Mr. Glaser will bring it with him to the festival tomorrow. 

Gay/Straight Alliance:  April 21st is the Day of Silence in which students participate by being 

silent throughout the day to show their support for and recognition of those that are “silent” 

every day.  Generally, this is done to show support and recognize LGBT people, but can be used 

as a day to recognize anyone that is silenced.  Please remember to respect those choosing to be 

silent and not to force them to speak today. 

P.O.P.S.:  Saturday, April 22nd is our roadside cleanup from 8 – 10 AM.  There is a change in 

the parking area.  Please see Guidance or the Health Office to get a new permission form.  Please 

return the permission form to Guidance by Friday morning.  We hope you can join us.  

C B East Girls Volleyball Open Gym:  C B East Girls volleyball open gyms will be starting 

next Tuesday, April 25th from 3:00PM-5:00PM in the Auxiliary Gym at C B East.  Open gyms 

will be held every Tuesday.  Please be there 10-15 minutes early to help set up.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Coach Rabberman at cbegirlsvolleyball@cbsd.org 

Holicong Earth Day:  Today Holicong will be celebrating Earth Day, in your science class you 

will learn about an aspect of preserving our planet.  Although, Earth Day is just one day think 

about what you can do every day to help preserve the planet that we all depend on. Today’s 

Earth Day fact is:  Eighty percent of water bottles are not recycled and can take over 1,000 years 

to degrade during which time they release toxins that impact the environment.  Consider using a 

reusable water bottle. 

Holicong Track:  Congratulations to the boys and girls track and field team who won their first 

track meet of the season against Newtown and New Hope yesterday.  Both the boys’ and girls’ 

teams dominated in all track and field events defeating both teams by well over 100 points.  We 

have NO track practice today.  Be ready for our home varsity meet on Monday at C B East VS 

Log College. 


